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Comments: Howdy Zack,

 

My name is Joe Rector.  I've been employed at Gull Boat's and Rv since 1995.  We repair and sell snowmobiles.

We've been in business since 1941.  We help people get into the backcountry either on skis or sleds. 

 

     My comment would be "No Action Alternative"  with the following changes:Hoodoo area will be designated as

'semi-primitive motorized' instead of a RWA.  Access would be limited to snowmobiles, snow bikes and Mtn

bikes.  North Fork Spruce-White Sands and Sneakfoot Meadows RWA's will be eliminated.  That will still give us

limited snowmobile access in the usable areas of the Great Burn.  Most of the area is not really usable in the

winter.  The biggest problem is to have so many black and white alternatives.  This Idea should make a win/win

for all that have followed this issue for years. A all or none approach will stall this forever.  

 

In closing, I would hope that the people living here, working here and trying to make a living here, will make a

difference.  It alarms me to think about all the radical ideas coming from people who have never been here.

Have never seen or experienced the beauty of this land in question.  Knowone wants to destroy it, they just want

access.  

 

Joe


